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Fire damages Vietnamese restaurant

Wednesday, May 31, 2006

From staff reports

An overnight fire caused extensive damage to a Vietnamese restaurant in the city.

Vuong Nguyen, the owner of Pho Pasteur at 560 S. 29th St., said he discovered the blaze shortly after
midnight yesterday, when he went there to get ready for reopening yesterday after the Memorial Day
holiday. 

The cause of the fire is under investigation, said Deputy Chief Dan Soulier of the Harrisburg Bureau of Fire.
Firefighters found the fire concentrated in the ceiling, near where the kitchen joins the dining room of the
four-year-old eatery. 

Fire officials have not released a damage estimate. No one was injured.

Nguyen said he wants to reopen the business as soon as possible.
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